
Since Oregon Republican legislators are the only ones actually representing ALL OREGONIANS right now 
by recognizing how badly cap and trade legislation is going to effect ALL OUR LIVES and were told “no, 
the citizens don’t have a say”, and Democrats are REFUSING to give those that they represent A VOICE 
AND A VOTE, I, as a born and raised Oregonian OPPOSE SJR 201. 
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